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Dear D12 Families,

We hope you are enjoying summer with many opportunities for fun, family, and friends! If you are a

new family to District 12, welcome! We look forward to meeting and working with your family.

Administrative Office Summer Hours

The Administration Office is open for visitors Monday through Thursday, 8:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m.

Regular hours resume on Monday, August 4.

June Board of Education Meeting

On Tuesday of this week, the Board of Education will hold its regular monthly meeting. There will

be a presentation on student achievement, a discussion on the Board of Education's working
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agreements, and several action item, including the approval of administrator contracts and student

fees for the 2025-26 school year.

For new families: Our meetings are live streamed each month, allowing you to view them from

home. A link is sent via email to all families 10-15 minutes prior to the 7:00 p.m. start time.

Are you working on "Leveling Up" your reading?

The Roselle Public Library has a summer reading program for family members of all ages. Daily

reading by our learners help maintain the skills they worked so hard to achieve during the school

year! This is a great time to discover new favorite authors, explore a topic of interest in depth by

reading non-fiction books about it, and catch up with friends with an informal book club.

Information on the library's program may be found here.

Our school secretaries do not work during the summer. If you need assistance from school staff,

you may leave a voice mail on the school's main number and/or email the building principal:

Spring Hills: Ms. Karen Petelle (kpetelle@sd12.org)

Roselle Middle: Mr. Nate Molby (nmolby@sd12.org)

Sincerely,

Dr. Mary Henderson

Superintendent
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